
 
 

Robertswood Nursery News  
19.04.24 

          
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back everyone, I hope you all had a lovely Easter break.  
It has been so lovely seeing all the children coming back to nursery this week, they were all very 
excited to tell us all about the things they did over the break. During our small group time they 
all had the opportunity to tell their friends their news. It sounds like you all had a lovely time. 
 
This week the children have been busy settling back into the routine of the nursery day. We 
have looked at lots of different stories, we have been singing lots of songs, we have been 
looking at numbers and practising our rhyming. The children have done so well. Great work 
nursery! 

 
In between the rain showers the children have been helping to tidy up the outside area. They 
have been helping to sweep all the leaves and collect them in the wheelbarrows. We washed 
down all the tables and trays and tidied all the areas ready to get all our summer toys out. Such 
helpful children. Well done nursery! 
 
 
This term our topic is ‘In the Garden’. We will be learning all about looking after plants and 
growing vegetables, sunflowers and cress. We will also be learning all about the different 
bugs/minibeasts that we find in the garden. It is going to be so exciting!      
 
  
  
 
 
Next  week                     
Our book of the week will be ‘The Tiny Seed’   
We will be learning all about sequencing 
We will be going to the Library 
We will be planting some cress and watching it grow 
 
 
Note – A Message has gone out to everyone regarding our trip to Bekonscot Model Village. Please 
don’t forget to log on to parent pay to give your child permission to attend. 
                        

 
 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend       
  
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    
 

 
 
 



 
 


